
Katherine R. Oglesby

AADFW, Inc.

Materials testing Laboratory per Letter dated 7/28/2021

27 July 2024 



Katie Oglesby 
Supplier Quality Engineer 

500 Gulfstream Road 
PO Box 2206 

 Savannah GA 31402-2206 

7/28/2021 

Bob Bell 
AADFW, Inc. 
1350 Westpark Way 
Euless, TX 76040 

Subject: Supplier Approval 

Dear Mr. Bell, 

We have received and reviewed your Supplier System Survey and your Quality System meets or exceeds 
Gulfstream Aerospace requirements. Gulfstream Aerospace Corporation Quality Assurance is pleased to 
inform you that your Quality System is APPROVED. 

The scope of your APPROVAL will be for Materials testing Laboratory per Industry and Gulfstream 
Aerospace requirements.  Please note that Gulfstream Engineering requirements, specifications and/or 
standards shall take precedence when applicable per the engineering requirements.  

AADFW, Inc., has been approved for the following: 

Future audits of your facility will be at the discretion of our Quality Assurance Department, based upon 
your performance and our quality requirements. 



 
Katie Oglesby 

Supplier Quality Engineer 
500 Gulfstream Road 

PO Box 2206 
 Savannah GA 31402-2206  

 
 
 
This approval will remain in effect until 27 July 2024 or until rescinded. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Katherine R. Oglesby 
Katie Oglesby 
Procurement Quality Engineer 
Gulfstream Aerospace Corporation                               
cc: Supplier File  


